
 

 

 

August 17, 2017 

 

Dear Sandhya and Elli, 

We hope you both enjoyed playing piano for our Residents at Somers Manor Rehabilitation and 
Nursing Center.  Our Residents are still talking about the magical piano recital performed for 
them at our facility.  We have a large facility located on 100 acres in Somers, NY.  Over the years 
we have had many performances at our 300 bed facility.  Your beautiful musical performance 
will be a memorable one to all our residents, and we wish to thank you and welcome you back 
to our facility at any time. 

Regards,  

Richard Schaeffer 
Richard Schaeffer 
Director of Recreation and Volunteers 


